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30 August 2022        

 

 

Mr Baxter 

fyi-request-20105-7ba30272@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA-10680 

 

Dear Mr Baxter 

 

Transferring the request you made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 2 August 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

I am writing to request a full list of all vehicle registration plates operated by the New Zealand 

Police force. 

 

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of NZ Police than 

with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency. Therefore, I am transferring your request to NZ Police under 

section 14 of the Act. 

 

The time limit for their response to you is 20 working days from 30 August 2022 so you can expect a 

response from NZ Police on or before 27 September 2022. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jurgita Klein 

Principal Technical Advisor, Ministerial Services 


